
 

 

Ref: MM/JEy 

27 April 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Please find attached a copy of the Year 11 Revision Timetable which will be 

implemented once the formal written exams begin on Monday 14 May 2018.  This 

clearly outlines the additional support we are building into the curriculum to enable 

students’ preparation for their forthcoming exams.  The normal academic timetable 

will run in conjunction with this.  This therefore means that students should attend all 

lessons as usual after 14 May 2018 unless they are attending a formal examination 

or they are requested for a revision session on the attached ‘timetable’.  

Your support over the coming weeks is essential in ensuring that our approach is 

being consistently met by all students.  We ask that you support our request for 

consistent attendance across this period.  We also ask that you stress the need for 

students to attend all lessons, revision sessions and all examinations during this 

period.  Our expectations regarding behaviour and attitude during this time will not 

change and we hope that you will support us in ensuring that students continue to 

act in a respectful and focused fashion.  

Thank you for all you have done to support us as a school over the last few weeks 

and months in preparing students to achieve their best.  We now approach the most 

critical stage where all of this good work and preparation will be rewarded.  

If you have any further questions regarding Campion School’s approach please feel 

free to contact me in school.  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr McGeown 

SLT Link to Year 11 


